
 
 

NOTIFICATION OF INTENT TO AWARD 

CONSULTANCY FOR AUDIT OF RESOURCES MANAGED BY 

THE MILLENNIUM DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY (MiDA) 

 

The identification number comprising this RFP is 5830100/RFP/QCBS/02/18. 

The name of the winning Firm/Bidder Recommended for Award and the Price is: 

 

Winning Bidder 
Fully-optioned Contract 

Amount US$ 

Messrs. Ernst & Young, Chartered Accountants 357,850.48  

 

The Audit Period: 1st June 2018 to 1st April 2022.  

 

The summary of the Scope of Contract to be awarded is: 

To conduct a financial audit of the funds provided by MCC and the Government of 

Ghana, by virtue of being a co-financing/co-funding requirement of the Compact as 

contributions to support implementation of the Compact. This will be performed in 

accordance with U.S. Government Auditing Standards, or other approved standards 

where applicable, and accordingly includes such tests of the accounting records as 

deemed necessary under the circumstances.  
 

Note that any Bidder who has any objection to the results, and wishes to Challenge 

the recommended award decision, may submit a claim (as per the provision of the 

MiDA Bid Challenge System) within 5 working days from the date of publication of 

this Notice.  

 

At the following address:  

 

Martin Eson-Benjamin 

The Chief Executive Officer 

Millennium Development Authority (MiDA) 

4th Floor, Heritage Tower 

6th Avenue, Ridge West 

P.M.B. 56, Stadium Post Office 

Accra 

Ghana 

 

E-mail: MEson-Benjamin@mida.gov.gh and copy to procurement@mida.gov.gh 

and paghana@charleskendall.com.  
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